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                      February 25, 2018 
 

 Information Letter no. 6-2018 
 

 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
based on the FIE calendar for 2018/2019 season we prepared the draft of the 
new EFC Cadet Circuit Calendar for the 2018/2019 season.  
 
We also invite all your representatives for the meeting which will be devoted to 
the summary of the Circuit Cadet in the previous season and consultations on 
the draft of the new EFC calendar for 2018/2019 season.  
 
The meeting will  be organized in Sochi during Cadet and Junior Championships. 
Date and place of the meeting will be determined soon. 
 
We kindly ask you to forward two attached files to the persons who will 
participate in our meeting because we want to discuss the proposed changes in 
the report and consult the new version of the EFC calendar.  
 
We count on your cooperation. 
 

 
In the attachment: 
 

- Report about CC; 
- Draft EFC Calendar for 2018/2019 season. 

 
  Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SLUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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